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BOYS & GIRLS CLUB 
FALL BASKETBALL REGISTRATION OPEN
Shelton, CT, September 15, 2015– The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley’s Fall Basketball program will begin the week of October 12. Registration for the sports league is currently open on our website www.BGC-LNV.org. The Fall Basketball league is co-ed and available for boys in grades 3-8 and girls in grades 3-9, cost is $65 if registered by September 21, 2015 by 4 PM, registrations received after this date will incur a $10 late fee. Evaluations will take place on Tuesday September 22 and Thursday September 24. Contact JoeSalemme@BGC-LNV.org for more information.


Our All American League is also available for all high school students to play in. Students interested in this league should register online at www.BGC-LNV.org as well as submit a roster with team name, player’s names, and coach’s information. All coaches must be over the age of 21. Registration and roster information must be submitted by September 21, 2015 to the Boys & Girls Club Lavietes Unit at One Positive Place, Shelton, CT 06484. Please contact Joe Salemme for more information.
If you are interested in volunteering to coach one of our Fall Basketball leagues please visit our website www.BGC-LNV.org to download our Volunteer Basketball coach form. Forms may be handed into our membership desk at the Clubhouse. We perform background checks on all our coaches.
Detailed information about our fall basketball program and All American League can be found at www.BGC-LNV.org or by contacting JoeSalemme@BGC-LNV.org. If you need assistance registering, there is a computer available at our Membership Desk, or call us at 203-924-9329. 
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